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Tloph's Register of Shippmg.

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3.

18th December, 1918.

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 13th

instant forwarding one from Messrs. W. Thomas & Sons

respecting the Engines & Boilers for the Drifters
WBLUSH" and “BLUSTERY, and vith regard thereto I have
to state that it is considered that the survey of the
Engines which are being made by Messrs. Hughes &

Lancaster should be carried out by the Liverpool

Surveyors.
I have to add that the Society's Surveyors at

lanchester are being advised regarding the Boilers which

afe being constructed by Messrs. Hewitt & Kelletl.

I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Agsistant to the Secretary.

The Secretary,

LIVERPOOL.
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